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HEALTH INSURANCE FOR CHRONICALLY ILL

This morning I have discussed with Mr. Hunt the situation

of chronically ill patients covered by private health

insurance organizations.

We are both determined that the chronically ill will be

protected.

Accordingly, the Minister will be reporting urgently to

Cabinet on this serious matter.
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